
  

 

Thursday 19 October 2023 

 

Dear Year 6 Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Mrs Grotzke 

 

I am delighted to announce that Mrs Grotzke is expecting her 1st child. This is very special and exciting 

news for her and Mr Grotzke. Mrs Grotzke will be in school until the end of March before the Easter 

holidays.  

We recognise that this is an important year for the Year 6 children but Mrs Grotzke will have taught the year 

6 curriculum and the person who will be taking over from Mrs Grotzke will be able to pick up with the 

revision before the children sit their SAT’s in May. Mrs Lewis will remain in class to provide the continuity 

for the class as well.  

I will be providing more details of the class teacher for the summer term during the Spring Term. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

PAUL SMITH 

Executive Head teacher 

 

Executive Head Teacher: Mr Paul Smith  
Bank Road, Pilning, South Gloucestershire,  
BS35 4JG 
Tel: (01454) 631 137 
Email: office@stpetersprimary.co.uk 
Website: www.stpetersprimary.co.uk 
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